
SLWSD Manhole Infrastructure Inspections Mar. 3 - May 9, 2025 

The St. Lucie West Services District (SLWSD) would like to inform residents that the contractor 
InfoSense will be conducting inspections of manholes and their associated piping/infrastructure 
throughout all residential areas of the district. 

Inspection Dates: 
The inspections will begin on March 3 and are expected to continue until approximately May 9. 

Purpose of Inspections: 
These inspections are a necessary part of maintaining the district’s infrastructure and are required 
by the Florida Department of Environmental Protection. According to the 
Collection/Transmission Systems rule 62-600.705, regular inspections help ensure the integrity 
and safety of the collection and transmission systems. 

SLWSD appreciates your understanding and cooperation as these inspections take place. Please 
exercise caution when approaching work areas, and feel free to contact the district with any 
questions. 

 


